
According to  

the Rector's Ordinance No. 2/2020 for adopting measures in relation to the 

occurrence and spread of COVID-19 coronavirus at UPJŠ in Košice and its 

parts 

 

The Department of Student Affairs, Faculty of Medicine, UPJŠ in Košice 

communicates with students only in electronic form in the period from 10.3.2020 to 

22.3.2020. The e-mail adresses of the staff of the Department of Student Affairs are 

published on the website https://www.upjs.sk/en/faculty-of-medicine/current-

students/department-of-student-affairs/ 

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

 

    Ing. Lena Kašická 

Head of Department of Student Affairs 
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